


I am pleased that these groups have put forward some really innovative ideas to realign 
university resources. I thank each of the team members for their time, work and energy, and look 
forward to gathering more feedback from our university community. 

By the end of this month, Strategic Pathways teams will have reviewed 15 of the 23 major 
academic and administrative areas of the university. As part of the review process, 1,938 
comments offered by email or feedback form have been received and reviewed. The decisions 
made in Phase I alone have increased UA accountability and streamlined UA 


